
ORANGE COUNTY YOUTH COMMISSION - MINUTES                  MAY 16, 2018  
 
 
The Youth Commission did not hold a regular meeting in the month of May due to the rescheduled Garvis 
Huff Outstanding Youth and Youth Advocate Awards being held on the same evening of their regular 
meeting night.  
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
Alisha Vines – Office on Youth Director 
07/02/19 
 
 


